
Richland County Board of Developmental 

Disabilities  

 

HIPAA 

(Health Insurance Portability and 

Accountability Act) 

PRIVACY PROMISE 

The Richland County Board of Developmental 

Disabilities understands that your personal 

information needs to be kept private. 

Protecting your personal information is 

important. We follow strict federal and state 

laws that require us to keep your personal 

information confidential. 

 Notice of Privacy Practices 

Some Links which may help you understand 

HIPAA: 

https://www.cms.gov/hipaageninfo/ 

http://www.state.oh.us/hipaa/ 

http://www.rnewhope.org/docs/PrivacyNotice.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/hipaageninfo/
http://www.state.oh.us/hipaa/

